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NOTICE OF CONFERENCE CALL WORKSHOP 
(October 7, 2002) 

 
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(October 18, 2002) 
 

 
 
Re: Hazardous Liquids Pipeline Safety Rulemaking 

Docket No. TO-000712 
WAC 480-75-390, Valve Spacing Rapid Shutdown 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
The Commission excluded one rule, WAC 480-75-390, from the rules adopted for Chapter 480-
75, at the hearing on July 26, 2002.  The Commission encouraged interested persons and 
Commission Staff to continue discussions about the language in this rule.  The Commission 
gives notice to all interested persons of the date and time of a conference call workshop to 
discuss language in proposed WAC 480-75-390, Valve Spacing Rapid Shutdown.  
 
CONFERENCE CALL WORKSHOP.  The Commission will convene a conference call 
workshop beginning at 10:00 a.m. PST on October 7, 2002.  The Commission’s teleconference 
bridge line, 360-664-3846, is reserved for the workshop.  Please call into the bridge line no later 
than 9:55 a.m. PST.  If you wish to participate in person, the workshop will be held in the 
Commission’s Hearing Room 206.  The purpose of the workshop is to discuss WAC 480-75-390 
as proposed, and to discuss what “rapid shutdown” means for the various companies regulated 
by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.  The proposed rule and the 
comments received to date are posted on the WUTC web site at www.wutc.wa.gov/000712. 
 
WRITTEN COMMENTS.  If you are unable to participate in the conference call workshop, 
you may submit written comments on the proposed rule by October 18, 2002.  If you have any 
questions regarding the workshop or the filing of written comments, please contact Sondra 
Walsh at swalsh@wutc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1286. 
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The Commission will post and regularly update its web site to include information that pertains 
to this rulemaking.  Information will be provided to you individually if you request it.  If you 
wish to receive further information on this rulemaking you may either:  (1) submit a written 
request; (2) call the Commission’s records center at (360) 664-1234; or (3) e-mail the 
Commission at records@wutc.wa.gov.  When contacting the Commission, please refer to Docket 
No. TO-000712. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 
 
 


